
Mr. Samuel L . Eplan 
Attorney at Law 
1017 William-Oliver Building 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

De r Sam: 

November 16, 1964 

I appreciate your letter of November 10th regarding 
the 1965 pl ying season at the stadium. 

The uggestion you made is being pur ued, and I 
certainly hope we will have full 1965 baseb 11 
s ason. 

Sincerely, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 

IA.Jr . . bea 




